Readers

e When you arrive, please familiarize yourself with the lectern and readings. Feel free to adjust the
microphone height for your comfort but do have it pointing directly at your mouth as it is a directional
microphone and works best this way.

e After the congregation reads the Gloria from their bulletins, the priest will then read the Collect for the Day
that is found at the very top of your bulletin readings insert. After the priest and the congregation say
“Amen”, the priest will then seat them, and you will proceed to the front of the church for your

readings. Please be sure to bow to the cross before entering the altar and approaching the lectern.

e Regardless of which service you are volunteering for — please read ONLY The Old Testament Reading.
The Psalm, The New Testament Readings and Prayers of the People will be read by the Lay Eucharistic
Ministers.

e After you have finished your reading, please be sure to read the following prayer printed below and then

proceed towards the center isle, bow to the cross, and back to your seat.

Updated: 3/27/2022



